
Village of Waldeck Community Bulletin   
Privacy, Safety, and Mental Health Support  

Community members have raised concerns about behaviors that may infringe on privacy, human rights, 
and public safety. These concerns are serious and may be addressed under the following:  

• Municipal Bylaws, including nuisance, harassment, and public safety violations  

• Saskatchewan Human Rights Code, which protects individuals from discrimination and privacy 
breaches  

• Occupational Health and Safety Regulations, applicable in workplaces and public settings  

As ratepayers, we value the well-being of our village and encourage all residents to treat one another with 
dignity and respect.  

Recognizing Concerning Behaviors   
While not all behaviors indicate mental health struggles, some pa erns may reflect underlying distress. 
These include:  

• Repeated disruptions or dramatic behavior seeking attention  

• Online harassment or targeted bashing  

• Invasion of privacy or spreading personal information  

• Aggressive or erratic conduct  

• Withdrawal from community ac vi es  

• Intense mood swings or emotional outbursts  

These behaviors may stem from unmet mental health needs. Compassionate boundaries and support are 
essential.  

Mental Health Resources – Waldeck Area   
If you or someone you know is struggling, please reach out to one of the following confidential services:  

   Southwest Crisis Services   
Phone: (306) 778-3386 or Toll-Free: 1-800-567-3334 
Website: swcrisis.ca  

   Mental Health & Addictions General Access Line – Swift Current   
Phone: 1-877-329-0005  
Hours: Monday to Friday, 8:00 AM – 12:00 PM and 1:00 PM – 5:00 PM  
Services include intake screening, risk assessment, safety planning, and referrals Website: 
SaskHealthAuthority Mental Health Access  

   HealthLine   
Phone: 811 – Available 24/7 for confidential health and mental health support  

     Fresh Start – 306-773-8168 Website:  http://www.freshstartsc.ca 
 
In Crisis?   
Call 911 or go to your nearest emergency department.  

Let’s continue to foster a safe, respectful, and supportive community for all.  


